City of Anaheim
PUBLIC UTILITIES DEPARTMENT

7-19-10

Subject: Scheduled Electrical Outage Notification
Dear Customer/Occupant,

Anaheim Public Utilities (APU) is scheduling an electrical outage due to developer
activities affecting your circuit. The electrical service shutdown of the circuit to your
facility/residence is scheduled for Tuesday, September 15, 2010. This outage is
required in order for APU to safely upgrade existing electrical facilities to 201 S
Anaheim Blvd. APU’s crews/contractor will begin work at 8:00 AM and are expected
to be completed by approximately 2:00 PM. We recommend that you turn off as many
electrical appliances as possible including computer equipment prior to this scheduled
outage.

Please be advised that should an electrical emergency occur elsewhere in the City,
APU may be called to respond and will have to postpone this outage with or without
advance notice to you. Under that circumstance, an APU representative will contact
you for a new outage date and time.

I may be contacted at the number listed below if you have any questions or concerns
related to this project. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Tony Mai

Principal Electrical Engineer
Anaheim Public Utilities
(714) 765-4292



